
On Tuesday, May 13, 2025, ETT staff proudly presented a $6,000 donation to 
Austin Habitat for Humanity. 
 
In a housing market where affordability remains a significant challenge, Austin Habitat for 
Humanity continues to demonstrate its unwavering commitment to providing safe, 
affordable housing for hardworking families and vital members of the Austin community—
including educators, first responders, and skilled laborers. 
 
Looking ahead, ETT team members will contribute their time and efforts to the Prospect 
Heights build in East Austin, scheduled for September 2025. 
 

 
(Michael Macias – ETT, Clinton Volkmann -ETT, Erika Alam – Habitat for Humanity, Donya Rath – ETT,  
Josh Bollich – ETT and Aidaly Harris – ETT) 


